
Student Council is doing their yearly change collection for Pennies for Patients.  This is an organization 

that helps raise money to do research to find cures for different types of leukemia and blood cancers 

that affect children.  A collection box will be going home on Friday.  

 The collection will be from Feb. 3rd till Feb. 24th.  

Follow us on Twitter at https://twitter.com/HHEuclid 

 

Euclid School January 24, 2020 

Important Dates 

 

1/24  -  Beginning of Trimester 2 

1/24  -  Progress Reports Grades 4-5 

1/28  -  Kindergarten Registration 5:00-7:00 pm 

1/28  -  PTA Meeting 

2/6  -  Science Exchange 

2/7  -  Movie Night 

2/17-2/21  -  School Closed Winter Recess 

2/24  -  School Re-Opens 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Friday’s Attachments 

 

 PTA January Newsletter  

 Going Green Club Color Cycle Program 

 Give Kids A Smile Day Flyer 

 Six Flags Read to Succeed Reading Log 

 Sarah Weeks Book Order Form 

 

 

  
Euclid School 

Home of the Eagles 

1 Burton Avenue 

Hasbrouck Heights, NJ 07604 

 

January Big Idea:  Knowledge   

Knowledge is learning something new so you can be better at 

whatever you do. 

Animal:  Bighorn Sheep  Bighorn sheep are native to North America.  They 

are named for their large horns and range in color from light brown to grayish 

or dark chocolate brown.  Scientists have recently confirmed that bighorn 

sheep pass on knowledge about migration (moving from place to place) from 

generation to generation.     

Color:  Yellow 

https://twitter.com/HHEuclid

